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AWARDS FOR ACCESSIBLE BUSINESSESS IN BARRIE DISCUSSION

The Committee members discussed awards for Accessible Business in Barrie. D. Taylor, Chair suggested
having the awards available for presentation to the recipients in October, 2017. C. Dillon, Accessibility Co-
ordinator provided suggestions on the type of awards. The Committee agreed with awarding five recipients in
2017. C. Dillon, Accessibility Co-ordinator will work with staff in Access Barrie regarding the Awards for
Accessible Businesses in Barrie. The Committee will further review a list of recipients at their September
meeting.
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